

June 12, 2023

## Dear Middle School Parents:

We are looking forward to the 2023—2024 academic year! Below you will find supply needs for the coming year.

Please also be aware that projects will be assigned throughout the year which will require poster boards, construction paper, markers, and that regularly used supplies will need to be replenished as we move through the curriculum.

Being prepared for class is an essential part of the learning process. Please be sure that your child has his/her own <u>soft, zippered supply holder (pencil case)</u> (no hard plastic boxes, please), since without one supplies are easily lost. In addition to this, each student will need:

- pack of fine-tip dry erase markers!!!
- pencils
- colored markers and/or pencils
- index cards
- sticky notes
- glue sticks
- highlighters

\*Please do not send <u>every</u> item on the first day- <u>one</u> highlighter, <u>one</u> glue stick, etc. and keep others at home to replenish.

- fine point black permanent marker
- headphones or corded earbuds
- 2 packages of graph paper
- 2 Packages of college ruled, white, loose leaf paper

Math:  • ½ -1" binder with dividers with tabs filled with lined paper AND graph paper  • pencils AND colored pens (gel or fine tip markers)  • Fine point dry erase markers	<ul> <li>Language Arts:</li> <li>1" binder with dividers filled with lined loose leaf paper</li> <li>3-subject spiral notebook</li> <li>1 pack of sticky notes</li> </ul>
Science:  1" binder with dividers filled with lined loose leaf paper.  1 set of colored pencils (the same set can be used for math).  2 pocket folder  100 lined index cards  Trifold Poster Board for Science Fair (this does not need to be brought into school until it is finished).	Social Studies:  1 single subject spiral notebook 2 pocket folder 200 - 3X5" Index cards - lined - Fine point dry erase markers, black
Health: • 2-pocket folder	Music:  • 2 pocket folder
Religion:  1 ½ " binder, with 3 dividers  1 package of looseleaf	Spanish:      1 single subject spiral notebook     2-pocket folder
Technology:  • Headphones or corded earbuds;  NO AIR PODS	Art:  • Nothing at this time new teacher will let you know at the beginning of the year

As always, thank you for your support and allowing us to be part of your child's education. Have a wonderful summer!

Sincerely, The Middle School Team